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March 27, 2025 
  
 
Deb Reid, Executive Director 
Niagara Regional Police Service Board 
5700 Valley Way 
Niagara Falls, ON L2E 1X8 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
 
RE: Councillor Information Requests – Corporate Services Committee, March 5, 

2025 
 
At the Corporate Services Committee meeting held on March 5, 2025, Committee 
considered Report CSD 8-2025 respecting 2024 Year-End Results and Transfer Report. 
The following requests for information were made: 
 
Minute Item 6.2 
 
Request Niagara Regional Police provide information regarding projected 
overtime costs for 2025 considering the impact the additional FTE’s approved in 
the 2025 budget might have. Councillor Heit. 
 
Request Niagara Regional Police provide information on the approved budgets or 
future planned budget request for body cameras. Councillor Heit. 
 
It would be appreciated if you could kindly provide this information at your earliest 
convenience so that it may be shared with Council.  
 
If further information is required, please contact me at 905-980-6000 Ext. 3220 or by 
email ann-marie.norio@niagararegion.ca 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
CLK- C 2025-028 
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